
 

 

Croatian Football Federation I Ulica grada Vukovara 269 A I 10000 Zagreb I Croatia 

Phone: +385 1 2361 555  I Fax: +385 1 2441 500 I E-mail: info@hns-cff.hr I www.hns-cff.hr 

JAZ GU-SUD                Zagreb, 30 July 2014 

and  

MEMBER OF THE U-15 NATIONAL TEAM 

Mr. David Miljak 

by e-mail: office@jazgusued.at  

Copy to:  Football Association of Austria  

by fax: 004317281632 

  

Re:  INVITATION 

        SUMMER CAMP 2014   

        Đurđevac, 06.08.-09.08.2014. 

         

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We would like to inform you that the ‘’Summer camp 2014.’’ for Croatian U-14, U-15 and U-16 National 

teams will be held in Đurđevac from 06 – 09 August 2014. 

 

Herewith, we are inviting the following member of the National U-15 team and member of your club: 

 

U-15: David MILJAK 

 

Players and other members should join the Croatian U-15 National team on Wednesday, 06 August 

2014 in Zagreb, Zagreb Railway Station, at 11.00 hours.  

 

The players are obliged to bring along: a) passport, b) official sports equipment of the Federation, c) 

sports card with valid medical check-up, d) copy of the medical records of the player kept by the club's 

medical doctor or medical practitioner responsible for the club players, e) health card, f) two sets of the 

training equipment, g) football boots – rubber and classic, h) personal luggage. 

 

We kindly ask you to photocopy this invitation and to forward it to the player, as well as to help him in 

organising his trip. We thank you in advance. We also kindly ask you to inform us about the exact time 

of the player's arrival to Zagreb (by fax No.: +385 1 2441-500 or by e-mail to josip.tomasko@hns-cff.hr). 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Romeo Jozak        Damir Vrbanović, a.l.s. 

Technical director       Executive President 
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